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Sustainability Commission at the Farmers Market – Saturday, August 6 
 
The Sustainability Commission invites you to visit their booth 
from 9-11 AM at the Farmers Market on Saturday, August 6. 
The Commission will be at the Farmers Market promoting 
water and energy conservation efforts, selling re-usable water 
bottles with the “Green Up Deerfield” logo on it for $3.00, 
hosting a water taste test, giving away free milk weed seeds to the first 500 people in an effort to help 
preserve and strengthen the monarch butterfly population, and much more. 
 
Come join us and encourage your friends and neighbors to join you in making Deerfield more sustainable. 
 
For more information, on Sustainability in Deerfield, visit the “Green Up Deerfield” webpage at 
http://www.deerfield.il.us/residents/greenupdeerfield/default.aspx.  Learn more about the National 
Wildlife Federation’s Mayors’ Monarch Pledge at www.NWF.org/MayorsMonarchPledge.      
 
Other activities at the August 6 Farmers Market include a Market Drawing, the Deerfield Education 
Foundation, Lake County Forest Preserve & Preservation Foundation and a bake sale by the Zeta Tau 
Alpha Sorority – North Shore Alumnae Group.  Live entertainment will be provided from 10 – 11:30 a.m. 
by L.J. Slaving & Hector Fernandez (“Ambiente”).  
 
The Farmers Market is held each Saturday morning from 7 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. in the commuter parking lot 
at the intersection of Deerfield Road and Robert York Avenue through October 15. For additional 
information and a complete calendar of events visit 
http://www.deerfield.il.us/residents/farmers_market/default.aspx 
 
 
 

#GreenUpDeerfield 
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